

Public Works Department - Engineering Division

(763) 572-3566 June 9, 2021

Craig Park Project

Project Update and Open House

The City of Fridley is planning improvements to Craig Park this summer to address drainage issues, improve storm water quality, update park amenities, and enhance playground features. A notice of the project, links to concept plans, and a resident survey were mailed to residents of the Craigway neighborhood in February 2021. You are invited to a follow-up open house at Craig Park on **Tuesday, June 29 from 6 PM to 7 PM**- all are welcome! Staff will answer project questions, discuss final park plans and ask for resident input on playground equipment options. The Fridley Rec 'n Roll vehicle will also be on hand with family-friendly lawn games.

In the event of rain, the meeting will be relocated to the Fridley Civic Campus. Please check the project webpage, www.FridleyMN.gov/CraigPark for any location changes.

This work will result in a temporary closure to the park in late summer lasting approximately sixty days. Current project scheduling and closure information will be posted at www.FridleyMN.gov/CraigPark. You may also subscribe to an e-mail notification on the project webpage.

Contact Information

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during the project. More project information can be found at www.FridleyMN.gov/CraigPark. We are happy to answer project questions.

Jeff Jensen, Operations Manager- Parks Jeffrey.Jensen@FridleyMN.gov 763-572-3566 Rachel Workin, Environmental Planner Rachel.Workin@FridleyMN.gov 763-572-3594